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MORE SUN, MORE FUN: SUN COUNTRY’S NONSTOP FLIGHTS TO 

CONTINUE FROM CHIPPEWA VALLEY REGIONAL AIRPORT! 
Nonstop service to Fort Myers, Florida will be offered seasonally beginning January 30, 2026 

 
 

Eau Claire, Wisconsin: Chippewa Valley Regional Airport (EAU) is pleased to announce the 
continuation of Sun Country Airlines’ nonstop seasonal service to Southwest Florida International 
Airport (RSW) in Fort Myers, Florida. This extension provides travelers in the region with a 
convenient, nonstop connection to one of Florida’s most popular winter and spring destinations. 
 
“We’re thrilled Sun Country will continue offering this valuable nonstop service to Fort Myers,” 
said Charity Zich, Airport Director at Chippewa Valley Regional Airport. “This is truly a community 
success story—made possible by the ongoing support of our passengers, local businesses, and 
regional partners who recognize the importance of maintaining and growing air service options in 
our region.” 
 
The nonstop flights will continue to operate seasonally, providing a convenient travel option for 
those seeking a warm-weather getaway. Flights are scheduled to operate on Mondays and Fridays 
from January 30, 2026, through April 6, 2026. Tickets are on sale now and travelers interested in 
making reservations can visit www.suncountry.com or call Sun Country reservations directly at 
(651) 905-2737.  
 
This seasonal service to Fort Myers complements the airport’s daily flights to Chicago O’Hare 
International Airport (ORD), operated by United Express, which offers convenient connections to 
destinations around the world. Travelers can find more information about both airlines and 
available flights by visiting the airport website and selecting the Flight Information tab at 
www.chippewavalleyairport.com. 
 
About the Chippewa Valley Regional Airport – The Chippewa Valley Regional Airport is an FAA 
certified commercial service airport located in Eau Claire, WI. Businesses at the airport offer 
commercial service flights, on-demand charter flights, emergency medical transportation, flight 
instruction, aircraft rental, aircraft maintenance, car rentals, and a top rated full-service 
restaurant. Learn more at www.chippewavalleyairport.com.  
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